CHI YUN SCHOOL

The Lotus Association of Hong Kong "Yulan Festival ceremony"

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The Lotus Association of Hong Kong will hold the Yulan Festival ceremony at 11th August to 17th August 2019. The ceremony is held annually to commemorate ancestors. Donation details for ceremony are enclosed.

You can also make your donations through below methods:

- 1. Please make a cheque payable to "The Lotus Association of Hong Kong" and mail it together with the donation form to Chi Yun School by 8th August 2019.
- 2. Fill in the donation form and send it via email, fax or whatsApp by 15th August 2019. (Email: lotusofhk@gmail.com / Fax no. 2510 7005/ WhatsApp no. 6790 2570)
- 3. You may directly contact "The Lotus Association of Hong Kong" Ms. Cheung at 2656 3636.

Thank you for your attention and support.

Yours Faithfully,

Mak Man Chiu,

Principal, Chi Yun School